
You are helping kids in Los Toros improve their 

math, reading and writing skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A group of Los Toros elementary school students are completing study worksheets with coaching from their tutor 

in an after-school session. 

One of the newer projects of the Los Toros Mission, the after-school tutoring program is now 

in its second year. Forty-one students from 7 to 11 years of age are getting extra help from 

tutors three days a week. The subjects included are math, reading, writing and grammar.  

This is one of several Mission projects in Los Toros in the Dominican Republic that your 

generosity makes possible.  

Mission Sunday Fund Drive Report 

Thank you for helping make the 2024 Los Toros Mission Sunday Fund Drive so successful. 

The total amount going to the Mission is $18,554.52, after the 10% tithe to the Milwaukee 

Archdiocese to support other Milwaukee Archdiocesan missions.  

Next Mission Trip is in January 
You may help by donating items to carry down. Drop off these items in the Parish Office: 

Tylenol, Ibuprofen, Naproxen, 81mg Aspirin, Nexium, Pre-natal Vitamins, Adult Vitamins (only 

sealed and non-expired). Drop off new twin bed sheet sets for the Prenatal Care program in 

the Los Toros bin in the coat room off the Gathering Space. Thank you! 

For more information about the Mission, visit the Los Toros Foundation on Facebook.  

You may email us at lostorosmission@gmail.com 


